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Monday 19th October, 2020 

Hello Everyone, 
 
LǘΩǎ ǎŎƘƻƻƭ ǇƘƻǘƻ ǿŜŜƪΗ {ǘǳŘŜƴǘǎ ǿƛƭƭ ƘŀǾŜ ǘƘŜƛǊ Ŏƭŀǎǎ ŀƴŘ ƛƴŘƛǾƛŘǳŀƭ ǇƘƻǘƻǎ ǘŀƪŜn on Wednesday, please 
ensure they are in full summer uniform. All orders can also be done online all week. The information is again 
attached to this newsletter. 
 
Kindergarten Orientation for 2021 has been finalised and the dates have been set. All parents of 2021 Kinder 
enrolments will be emailed an information sheet today as well as a booking code to book in times/dates for 
ȅƻǳǊ ŎƘƛƭŘΩǎ ƻǊƛŜƴǘŀǘƛƻƴΣ ǳnder strict covid guidelines. I have also attached the letter to this newsletter for 
parents who are already on Skoolbag and who also have students enrolled in other grades. 
 
You may have heard your children talking about some changes in our playground in regards to recycling, 
rubbish collection and greening up our school. We already have a wonderful vegetable garden which is 
coming into bloom with spring and summer and our new chook yard is well under way with plenty of happy 
chickens and fresh eggs! Mrs McManus has been leading our recycling programs and putting some wonderful 
initiatives into place to help our younger generation learn more about our wonderful planet and how we can 
look after it. I have attached a letter from Mrs McManus to this newsletter which explains and outlines all our 
new initiatives at Springwood Public School. 
 
DIGITAL CHILD SAFETY HANDBOOK - We are pleased to advise that a new edition of this valuable safety 
resource is now available online with updated safety content. We urge all parents and carers to download 
this latest edition and discuss the safety content with your children. The links are included in this newsletter. 
 

LATE BREAKING NEWS!! 
The NSW Department of Education has just notified us that the Staff Development Days (SDD) for 2021 have 
been changed. This only involves Term 1 and Term 4 with the other terms remaining the same. There will 
now be two Staff Development Days at the beginning of Term 1 (Wednesday 27th and Thursday 28th January) 
with students in Years 1 to 6 returning to school on Friday 29th January. Please update your 2021 calendars. 
 
 
 
Take care please. Remind your kids everyday how special they are and how much you love them!  Hug the 
ones you love and hold on for an extra second or two, it makes a world of difference.  
 
Mr Mehmet 
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